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June 27, 2022 

 

USS Conyngham Association Membership, 

On behalf of the USS Conyngham Executive Board, it is with a heavy heart that 

we must cancel the 2022 Columbus, GA USS Conyngham Reunion.  As of this 

date, we are at 50% of the minimum reservations, which equates into a serious 

financial loss, should we move forward with the reunion. 

Lack of participation due to various scheduling conflicts, the current price of fuel, 

airfares, etc. have prompted the USS Conyngham Association Executive Board to 

cancel this reunion and look forward to 2023 and Philadelphia, PA. 

The exact dates for the 2023 Philadelphia Reunion have not been solidified, though 

first thoughts were to have the reunion in July.  Now with the cancellation of the 

2022 reunion, we may move it to, what most have requested, spring (late April, 

early May).  This way, it is not a solid two years before we see one another.  

My sincerest apologies for any inconvenience and those shipmates who had 

confirmed and paid for 2022 will be receiving a refund shortly. 

Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns.  I hope all is well with you 

and your family.  Lisa and I are really looking forward to seeing all of you in 

Philadelphia.  

 

With Honor & Respect, 

 

Kirk Williamson, President 

USS Conyngham Association 


